From: no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk <no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 October 2020 15:43

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for 711068

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application 202585 by 'Amy Lunt'

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment:

Siting a chicken farm near to a brook and the river Frome seems ill
considered. The movement of pollutants such as phosphates and nitrates into
nearby water courses needs to be fully considered. We need to aim for
improving our precious water courses not worsening them. Surely there’s a
more suitable sighting for such a chicken farm?

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Amy
Last name: Lunt

emai-

Postcode: HR8 2TD
Address: 14 Canon Frome Court Canon Frome Ledbury

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:
Link Id:

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=202585




